
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  03-01-2025 

 

To, 

The General Manager, Listing Department  

BSE Limited  

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 522091 

            

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

               Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30, read with other applicable regulations of the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, as amended (“LODR Regulations”) in respect of change in the name of 

Registrar and Transfer Agent 

 

We wish to inform you that our Registrar and Transfer Agent (RTA) Link Intime India Private 

Limited has intimated regarding their change of name from ‘Link Intime India Private Limited’ 

to ‘MUFG Intime India Private Limited’. 

 

We request you to take note of the above and update your records with the name of “MUFG 

Intime India Private Limited” as the RTA of the Company. The address and other contact details 

of the RTA of the Company remain unchanged. You are requested to kindly take the same on 

record.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

For and on behalf of         
United Van Der Horst Ltd.        
 
 
 
Ronak Parakh 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: ACS 74509 
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